
                                                                                                            4/28/2025 

Attention all Bandolero competitors, 

Recently, the US Legend Car Engine Shop has had several Bandolero engines brought 

in for repair that have the outside of the flywheel painted (black) and heat shrink 

added to the diode wire by an unauthorized, outside party.  

These engines do not come from Briggs & Stratton or the US Legend Car Engine Shop 

with either of these changes.  

These changes may indicate that there has been unauthorized (illegal) changes / 

modifications done to these engines beyond just paint & heat shrink.  

If your engine has one of these two changes, INEX and US Legend Cars International 

recommends that you bring or send your Bandolero engine in to the US Legend Cars 

Engine Shop to have it checked for legality and have these changes / modifications 

repaired back to stock. Please contact the US Legends Engine Shop to arrange an 

inspection of your engine. 

 

Pictures of painted flywheel & heat shrink on diode wire: 

    
 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 


